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Did you go to Cardinal Langley RC High School 
in the 1990s? 

 
 
If so, I wonder if you can help.  
 
I have read about the six-week course at your school for 13-15 year olds, 
‘Tomorrow’s Parents,’ in 1994-96. It was taught by your head teacher and other 
teachers (Mr Curran, Mr Durcan and Ms Sullivan). There was also a half-day course 
for year 12 students. 
 
I am doing research for my book and would be really interested to hear from anyone 
who took part in the course to see what you remember about it and, if you now have 
children of your own, how it has affected or influenced you as a parent. 
 
Everything you tell me will, of course, be confidential and will be anonymous in 
anything that I write. Anyone who does get in touch to contribute will in due course 
receive a free signed copy of the book! 
 
I do hope to hear from you soon about your experiences. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Ros Kane 
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